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Congratulations to Terry Mandel from Haven Colony of Fox Valley, Saskatchewan, for 

his winning photo feature on our front page! Pictured is Terry’s 10-year-old son, Jared 

working hard just like his daddy does. Terry and Jared help run the colony’s 550-sow 

farrow-to-finish operation, and they just recently moved into their new loose sow 

housing barn. Very nice composition, Terry! 

Front page photo contests are held every second issue, when our readers become 

our star photographers. Our next photo contest will be for our special Banff edition, 

so snap as many photos at the Banff Pork Seminar as you can and send them to 

sherimonk@gmail.com. Winners receive a plaque replica of the front page that 

features their work.


